

Keep Florida Beautiful, Inc. 2615 N. Monroe St. • Suite 200 Tallahassee FL 32303-4027

Phone: 850-385-1528 FAX: 850-385-4020

April 30, 1999

Ms. Carolyn Schaag
President
Florida Federation of Garden Clubs, Inc.
2332 Bay Circle
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410

Dear Carolyn:

I am pleased to have the opportunity to bring you good news. Florida has a Wildflower license plate! The bill has passed the legislature and is on its way to the Governor. We have requested a signing ceremony and I will keep you posted on how the request progresses.

On behalf of the entire Wildflower License Plate Initiative Board, I want to thank you for the support and the leadership you provided in helping to get the plate established. I also want to thank the sponsors of the legislation, Representative Kosmas and Senator Kirkpatrick, along with all of the co-sponsors that contributed to the passing of the bill.

We are in the process of working with the various groups named in the legislation to get the appointments made so we can convene the first meeting of the Wildflower Advisory Council that was created in the bill. I will also keep you posted regarding the scheduling of the first advisory council meeting and will extend a special invitation to you to atter d the meeting.

Once again, I thank your for your help and congratulate you on a job well done. Please let me know if you have any questions. I can be reached at (800) 688-1959.

Sincerely

Frank Walper

cc: Charles O. Hinson, III, Chairman, Keep Florida Beautiful, Inc.

